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Mayor Statement 
 

I am deeply saddened by the incident that tragically took the life of a young man yesterday (Wednesday, 
May 3). It reminds us of the dangers of gun violence present in our society. The world we are building for 
our children should not include conflict resolu�on by way of violence with weapons. Our hearts and 
prayers go out to the families and friends of the young man that lost his life. I also want to thank the first 
responders and members of the Edgewater Police Department and Jefferson County Sheriff’s office for 
their quick response to the incident. 

 

Addi�onally, it is very important to care for individual mental health. Below is a contact for Vic�m 
Outreach Incorporated for community members that are need mental health support following this 
tragic event. You can also call 988 any �me for mental health emergencies.  

 

 

Thank you, 

Mayor John Beltrone 
JBeltrone@EdgewaterCO.com 
 
 
Vic�m Outreach Incorporated 
Call 24 Hour Hotline: 303-202-2196 
Email: 
vic�moutreachinfo@gmail.com  
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